Conference
to be held

The North Slope Borough in
cooperation with various state,
federal and municipal govern-
ment agencies is sponsoring the
First Alaska' Conference on
Computer Graphics and Geo-
processing. Teh conference will
be held August 21 and 22 at
the Captain Cook Hotel, Anch-
m:p. Attendance will be limi-
ted.

This will be an unprecenden-
ted opportunity to meet with
the foremost experts in the field
of business graphics and com-
puter mapping and to share ideas
with the leaders of Alaska’s
business community, govern-
ment- agencies and users of re-
source information systems pre-
sently operating in the state.

In this action packed two day
conference the participants will
learn from actual case examples
how graphics are being used to-
day to solve a myriad of pro-
blems in planning and manage-
ment, particularly related to en-
ergy exploration,” natural re-
source management, enviorn-
mental planning, state, regional,
or city planning, site selection,
realty, health, education, re-
search and economic develop-
ment. The conference will be
management oriented on the
first day. The second day will
be devoted to specific tech-
niques in problem solving.



